
Next Week in School at a Glance 

Monday 20 Tuesday 21 Wednesday 22 Thursday 23 Friday 24 

 Lunch Menu wk 3 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

Y3/4 Baking Club 

last one 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm 

Disney Stars 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Y5 

Homework Club 

(no Y6) 

 Themed Lunch 

 Y4/5 Swimming  

 NO Y5/6 Baking Club  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Y5/6 

Crochet last one 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm KS2 Cross 

Country last one 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Rec/ 

Y1/2/3 Performing Arts 

last one, performance for 

parents at 4 pm  

 8.15 am Eco Warrior  and 

Happiness Team Meetings 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm  KS2 Rounders 

last one 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Y2 Gardening 

last one 

 3.30 pm Y5 MAT Athletics 

competition 

 4.30 pm Y2 Residential Meeting 

 5 pm Y6 Residential Meeting 

 

 8.15 am HPL, Sports 

Crew and Innov8  Team 

Meetings 

 2.50 pm Reception Class 

Assembly 

 3.15 - 4.15 pm Choir 

 NO R/Y1/Y2 Baking  

 3.15 - 4.15 pm R/Y1/Y2 

Athletics  last one 

 6 pm Intake 2024 New 

Starters Meeting 

 3.15 - 4.15 

pm R/Y1/Y2 

Yoga  last 

one 

 School 

breaks up 

for half 

term 

Mrs. Quigley’s weekly message:  
Current value/attribute:  Friendship and Empathy

This week we have spent additional time focusing on our mental health as part of Mental Health Awareness 

Week.  Today has ended with a ‘sea of green’ and some endorphins pumping via a whole school disco 

outside.   We also managed to have playtime on the field and enjoy lots of fresh air—all good things for our 

mental health.   

 

Our Year 6 children have this week taken their SATs tests.  I am 

so proud of every single child in the class.  They were 

determined, focused and most importantly gave it their all.  

There was a lot of hard work leading up to this, both in Year 6  

and also throughout their Park Road School journey, so to see 

them brimming with confidence was just wonderful.  Even today 

they came into school ready to carry on learning—of course we 

didn’t do that to them, they have had a lovely day visiting the 

park and having a picnic lunch.   

 

Finally, I wanted to remind you of a few up and coming events.  After half term we have sports day on the 

afternoon of Tuesday 4 June —fingers crossed for good weather! And we are currently planning our annual 

musical extravaganza.  Last year we were treated to performances to celebrate 100 of Disney and this year 

we will be taking a journey through the Olympics.  Classes will begin practicing after half term, but for now 

please save the date of Monday 8 July in the afternoon to join us for a whole school celebration.  

 

I believe Sunday is going to be a lovely day weather wise, so enjoy it when it comes, and I will see you Monday, 

for the last week of this half term.  Where is the year going! 

Mrs Quigley   



  Picture News 

The Picture News topic for next week is ... 

 

 ‘Is it fair to judge others based on first 

impressions?’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An all-girls football team has won a league 

dominated by boys’ teams, after going unbeaten 

for an entire season.  The Queens Park Ladies 

U12s finished top of their table with eighteen wins 

in the group of eleven boys’ teams.  They were 

the only girls’ team in the Bournemouth Youth 

Football League, playing in its third division for 

under-12s.  The players, who train twice a week, 

have now proved themselves against the other 

teams. 

 

The all-girls football has been promoted in their 

first season of the competition.  The team have 

been nicknamed ‘The Invincibles’ after coming top 

of their table with eighteen wins, four draws and 

no losses in the group of eleven teams of boys. 

 

The girls’ manager, Toby Green, said he had to 

fight for his team to be able to compete in the 

league. Though officials told Mr Green, they had 

to play in a girls’ league, he asserted his team 

was good enough to play against boys every 

week.  They were the only girls’ team in the 

league. 

 

Things to talk about at home: 

 Share your thoughts on why you think some 

other teams pre-judged the Queens Park 

Ladies U12s 

 Have you ever experienced a time when 

someone has made an assumption about 

you that has been wrong or unfair? 

Hot Chocolate and Cake 

Well done to the following children chosen this 

week:  

  

Reception Tassanai Y 

Year 1  Mavis N 

Year 2  Charlotte D 

Year 3  Harris S 

Year 4  Dixie-Lou McQ 

Year 5  Milton W 

Year 6  Alfie S 

 

Chicken/Guinea Pig Rota 

If you would be able to help to care for our 

Chickens and guinea pigs over the half-term 

break, weekends and summer, please could you 

complete this short form to let us know when you 

would/wouldn’t be able to help 

https://forms.office.com/e/pYVQB79q8D.  Thanks. 

 

Reception Class Assembly 

On Thursday 23 May, it will be Reception’s Class 

Assembly at 2.50 pm, where the children will 

showcase what they have been studying over the 

last half-term.  Parents and carers of Reception 

class are welcome to come along to watch the 

assembly and the KS1 gate will be opened at 2.45 

pm.  We hope to see you there! 

 

Disconnect 2 Reconnect -  

how to protect your child 

We are very lucky to have been offered the 

opportunity to host a Disconnect 2 Reconnect 

workshop, which will look at the safeguarding risks 

for children with mobile phones and offer potential 

solutions to parents/carers to tackle these issues.   

 

There is a link being sent out with this update for a 

short online form to register if you would be 

interested in attending to learn how to safeguard 

your child.  We want as many people as possible 

to attend so we are asking the best time and the 

best day of the week for you to attend.  We would 

strongly advise you to come along so we can work 

together to support both you and your child. 

 

The form is very short and has a bit more 

information about the event.  If you have any 

questions or have any problems accessing the 

form, please let us know via the school office. 

https://forms.office.com/e/pYVQB79q8D


 
Spring into Summer Tuesday Theme Menu 

On Tuesday 21 May, there will be a theme menu on offer for lunch.  Children order as usual in the class 

and there is no need to let us know that they will be taking part in advance.  The details of 

the menu are below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 21 May 2024 



 Sweet success!  

We sold a total of 285 Quigley bars and so far have given away prizes including £50 cash, 1 months’ 

music lessons, £100 EDR landscape maintenance voucher and much, much more! 

 

I must say a hugeeeee thank you to: 

360 Landscape Supplies Ltd  David @ EDR LANDSCAPES 

Ambulnz Community Partners  Edith Higham 

Joco Design     Top Print Ltd  

Westbrook Carpets and Laminates  Jellybeans Play Centre Warrington  

The Trigger Pond     Independance 

Level Up Warrington    Amplified Music School  

The Warrington Wolves Foundation  Footprints in the Forest at CVPS  

Tomlins Bakery     Tracy Driver  

Cookies Link Club    Chill Factore  

 

Without their support and contribution to our event, it would not have been so successful. 

 

The final prepaid bars will be sent through to class to pass to the children.  All Golden 

tickets were placed inside the wrappers of the bars - WE (the PFA) DO NOT know which 

bars they were in or who would win them, therefore, we do not know any details for anyone 

claiming prizes.  

 

Your golden tickets are VERY IMPORTANT!  If you have won a golden ticket that is a prize related to 

school, for example class trip to the park, own clothes day for your class or even campfire and 

marshmallows for you and 5 friends,  PLEASE WRITE YOUR CHILD’S NAME AND CLASS ON THE 

TICKET AND HAND IN TO YOUR CLASS TEACHER. Mrs Quigley will then arrange for these prizes 

to take place. 

 

If your golden ticket is a "sponsored by" ticket such as Chester Zoo tickets, Gullivers’ World tickets, 

Jungle vouchers etc - please let Kelly or Jade know and we can arrange collection of your prize. 

 

Again thankyou to EVERYONE!! The VAST majority of this event was made possible through 

donations, from the designing to printing. The PFA funded the cost of the chocolate bars.   Once we 

have confirmation of monies raised we will update.  

 

We hope you all enjoyed the event.  

Kelly 

PFA Chair, kellyhpfa@gmail.com  
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